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14 Feb. 2020   
Good Afternoon: 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of Feb. 17th – Feb. 21st. 
 
Thank you to our parent community for their many acts of kindness throughout this school staff 
appreciation week. The generosity and thoughtfulness demonstrated just how fortunate we are to serve 
the Loch Lomond School community!  
 
• Monday, Feb. 17th is the Family Day statutory holiday and there will be no classes.  
 
• Wednesday, Feb. 19th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day for students in Grades 1-5.  
 
• Wednesday, Feb. 19th Grade 4FI students in Mme Little’s class will be travelling to Rockwood Park as 
part of the PALS in the Park school program series. Students will participate in an ‘Art in the Park’ and 
‘Nature Hike’ activity. Consent forms are required to participate. This program is a result of the proceeds 
raised by the annual Saint John Soap Box Derby in May.  
 
• Wednesday, Feb. 19th is the first-ever national I Read Canadian Day. This new nationwide initiative 
that celebrates the richness, diversity, and breadth of Canadian literature, was announced in fall 2019. 
The purpose of this event is to raise awareness of Canadian books and to celebrate the excellence of 
Canadian literature. We encourage everyone to take some time out of their day to read for fun and 
share their experiences.  
 
• Thursday, Feb. 20th is our annual Welcome to Kindergarten Event from 2:00 – 3:15 p.m. Parents and 
children are invited to attend an exciting and interactive event at their community school. Both children 
and parents will participate in learning centers related to school readiness skills, listen to stories, have a 
snack, and meet the kindergarten teachers from Loch Lomond School.  
 
• Friday, Feb. 21st Grade 1FI and 6FI French Immersion Registration Forms are to be returned to your 
child’s teacher. If you have any questions regarding learning French as a second language and the 
program options to support your child learning French, please don’t hesitate to call the school 
administrative office. 
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to call 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place 
to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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